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Re: Final Day

From: Arthur Iball (iballtoiball@gmail.com)
To:  Ali.tierney1@btinternet.com

Date: Friday, 1 March 2019 17:53 GMT

Sorry Ali have been busy as usual.

The cosensus of the Club are in full agreement that a new village hall

is a definite requirement.

As regular users of the Hall for our meetings etc. We have noted the
deterioration of the building over the past few years. We have been grateful
for the improvements that have been made but believe them to be more
cosmetic than a lasting solution thus draining the financial position of the
hall where costs could have gone to a new build fund. Rules and Regs.etc...
We need the strategy of fund raising to commence forthwith(if not already
In place) incurring the whole of the population of Whimple. This to be a
facility for all activities in all age brackets.

There seems to be a more concern for School requirements,surely that
would be for the Education Authorities to deal with.We are looking for a
New Village Hall for the residents of the Village,infancy to retirement.

Re the sitting of the hall,obviously land would be required condusive to

the designs of a new build. A rebuild on site might suit but parking and
road traffic can be a problem as at now. Other Village Halls seem to exist
on the perimeter of their bounds and do not appear to detract from their
positions.

We need a New Hall wherever.

Arthur [ball

Chairman and Treasurer
Whimple Over 60" Social Club

On Fri, 1 Mar 2019 08:25 ali.tierney1@btinternet.com, <ali.tierney1@btinternet.com> wrote:

Hi Arthur

This is a polite reminder that this is the final day for you to send a reply on behalf of the Over 60's about
the future of the hall. It is really important that we get an opinion/view from all our regular users.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Many Thanks

Ali
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